
Action Alert
Tell Congress to Advance a Climate-Smart Farm Bill In 2023

We have a critical opportunity to advocate for a climate-smart agricultural sector that 
advances justice. The five-year proposal now being drafted offers the chance to 
reduce hunger, promote environmental stewardship and promote fairness to all 
farmers and farmworkers. Our UU values call on us to advocate for a Farm Bill that 
brings about fairness, especially to farmers and farm workers of color who have been 
left out of earlier bills, and that encourages production of sustainably grown, healthful 
food rather than commodity crops grown in ways that deplete soil and pollute our 
waterways.

The current Farm Bill expires on September 30, 2023, so both the House and Senate are 
actively working on drafting a new five-year Farm Bill. Our Representatives and 
Senators need to hear from us now so that the Farm Bill as enacted reflects our UU 
values. Informational handout: https://bit.ly/FarmBillHandout
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Take action! Scan QR code or go to link below:

Write Here! Write Now!
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